
 

Year 2 Newsletter Spring 2 

 

Reading Books 

Reading books MUST be in school every day.  

Reading books will be changed on a Wednesday and sent home every  Friday. The books will 
be changed weekly 

The books that the children bring home will correspond with their phonics group. I t is im-
portant that you read at home daily with your child as this will increase their fluency and 

PE 

PE in Year 2 is on a Monday and 
Thursday afternoon. 

Please make sure you have your PE 
Kit with you on  

Monday and Thursday  

afternoons. 

Please ensure that you remove your 
earrings on PE days. 

 

Curriculum 

In English we will read: Winter’s Child, Pig the 
Pug and The Magic Box 

In maths we will learn about;  

Multiplication and Division 

This half-term our topics are: 

DT– Mechanisms and moving monsters 

Science—Plants 

Geography—Why is our world  

wonderful? 

PSHE– Healthy Me 

RE— What do Muslims celebrate? 

Computing—sequencing simple  

algorithms and programs 

Music—On the Island. British songs and 
sounds. 


